
 

The Northeast District, NANBPWC Inc. 
Ericka J. Davis, 17th Governor 
Northeast District Report – February 8, 2021 – June 25, 2021 
 
TO: National President Sherelle Carper, National Board of Directors and members of the 
National Association of Negro Business and Professional Women’s Clubs, Inc. 
 
 
Summary Report of Activities for February 2021 – June 2021 
 

• Held Virtual Expanded Meeting on May 15, 2021. 

• Held Virtual Vocal Arts Showcase and Reception on May 14, 2021. 

• Attended Virtual Founder’s Day for Bronx Club, Central Jersey Club, Elm City 
Club, Greater Bridgeport Club, New Haven Club, New Rochelle, New York Club, 
Riverside Club, Union County and Williamsbridge Club 

• Virtual Leadership Boot Camp in progress to provide training to incoming officers 
and members began in June 2021 including QuickBooks training. 

• District Membership Tea held with Bigelow Tea as our sponsor and speaker. 

• District membership has grown to over 500 members at the end of 2020-2021. 

• District strategic partnership with women’s organization to provide new district 
program to be finalized by July 2021. 

• Developed relationship with One Hope Wine where 10% of proceeds will support 
District Vocal Arts Program. 

• Conducted monthly meetings with Presidents and District Executive Board 

• Held Joint Executive Board meeting with current and incoming officers to orient 
them to District issues. 

• Met with Governor Elect to initiate transition for new leadership. 
 
Concerns/Challenges: 
 

• Program evaluation and recognition during pandemic 

• Virtual protocols for association (lack of guidance/notification) 

• Need direction for coming year on program guidelines (virtual/in-person) 
 

Accomplishments: 
 

• District Members are starting to embrace virtual meetings and programs 

• District providing virtual training series in Leadership and QuickBooks 

• District clubs providing professional and entrepreneurship workshops open to 
public 

• Successful membership tea with Bigelow Tea as corporate sponsor. 

• Partnership with One Hope Wine with donated percentage of proceeds going 
towards District Vocal Arts Program. 
 

 


